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Jones Park Softball Field Light Improvements Complete

Sweetwater, Texas – The City of Sweetwater is proud to announce the completion of
the lighting project at Jones Park.

The project was approved during the 2022-2023 budget, with a proposed cost of
$130,000.With the assistance of Aspen Electric, the City of Sweetwater completed
the project substantially under budget at $78,000. This includes the total cost of the
poles and installation.

With the continuing increase of enrollment in softball, these lights will be a great addition to
the community and allow another field for teams to host games and tournaments.
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